
 

 

   

 Ref: PEL 22/ 2024-25 
 Date:  December 13, 2024 
 

To To 
The Secretary The Manager, 
BSE Limited Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Dalal Street, Exchange Plaza, C-1, G Block, Bandra-Kurla 
Mumbai - 400001 Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: 544238 Trading Symbol: PREMIERENE 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Announcement under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulation, 2015. 

In compliance with Regulation 30 and other relevant provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the Capex 
Committee of Directors of the Company and the Board of Directors of Premier Energies Global 
Environment Private Limited (Wholly Owned Subsidiary) have approved the establishment of a 1 
GW Solar Photovoltaic TOPCon Module manufacturing facility. 

The facility will be located at EMC Maheeshwaram, Telangana on leasehold premises owned by 
TGIIC (Telangana Industrial Infrastructure Corporation). The project is expected to be completed 
by March 2025. This 1 GW TOPCon Module facility is an addition to the planned manufacturing 
capacity outlined in the offer document. 

This is further informed that the trading window will remain closed from 13th December, 2024 till, 
15th December, 2024 (both days inclusive). Trading window will be re-opened on Monday, 16th 
December, 2024. 

Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

Thanks & Regards, 

For Premier Energies Limited 

 

 

Ravella Sreenivasa Rao 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
M. No: A17755 
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